
Are You an Older 
Adult or a Caregiver 
to an Older Adult in 
New Jersey?

Make Your 
Voice Heard.

AGING SERVICES PLAY A VITAL ROLE IN 
THE LIVES OF MANY NEW JERSEYANS.
The Department of Human Services’ Division of Aging Services 
will hold a listening session to allow New Jersey residents 
to provide input into the state’s plans for services to older 
residents and their caregivers for 2025 – 2029. State Units 
on Aging, including DHS, are required to submit service plans 
to the U.S. Administration for Community Living every four 
years. The State Plans on Aging detail service needs, establish 
priorities, and outline how each state plans to utilize federal 
Older Americans Act and state funding to accomplish its goals. 
Anyone interested in aging issues may attend the session.

Individuals wishing to speak must register. To register to testify, visit 
https://bit.ly/DoasListeningSession or scan the QR code. 

Registration is limited and will be closed on February 10th, 2025. 
Testimony is limited to five minutes. Once registered you will be sent an 
email with information about how to join.

For more information, or to submit written testimony, email DoAS.StatePlan@dhs.nj.gov.
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WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12th

2 P.M. to 4 P.M.

If you would like to watch the 
session, view it on YouTube at 
(https://www.youtube.com/

TheNJDHS).

Scan here to register
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